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NOTIFICATION OF TIRRA ANNUAL GENERAL
MEMBERS' MEETING

Saturday May 24, 2025
Forbes Hall 2:30 pm

You are receiving this Meeting Notification personally, as you and or your family
• were members of record of TIRRA (Thetis Island Residents’ and Ratepayers’
Association) in 2024 or
• are property owners of record on Thetis Island.

Written notice of meetings is required 21 days in advance as per BC Societies
Act, with which we must comply.  Members or property owners or residents who
have not personally received this notification are encouraged to provide their
email address to tirra@thetisisland.net if they wish to receive future notifications
in this way.  Meetings are open to all members of the public, but membership is
required to be able to vote.

Please join us!  This year’s membership fee request (Single Membership $10,
Household Membership $15) may be found linked at
https://thetisisland.net/tirra/tirra-office.html - this is a downloadable document, so
it can be filled in. This may be paid as explained in the notice, or at the meeting.  

The purpose of the meeting is to report on TIRRA’s activities in the last year, and
to hold elections.  All positions are up for election, but those currently on the
executive board are prepared to stand again.  The executive board
positions are:

   President: currently vacant
   Vice-President: Quentin Goodbody
   Treasurer: Ernie Hunter
   Secretary: currently vacant  
Committee Chairs:
   Cemetery Committee: Suzanne Sarioglu
   Community Trails: Vicki Walker and Doug Fenton
   Communications: Veronica Shelford
   Roads, Road Safety and MoTI Liaison: currently vacant
   Solid Waste Management: Ernie Hunter

Please consider self nomination or nomination of others for these roles and
advise in advance of meeting to tirra@thetisisland.net.  For a description of what
each position entails, the “snippets” posted in espokes, and the article in the
spring issue of the Thetis Island Quarterly, may be reviewed at
https://www.thetisisland.net/tirra/whatwedo.html.
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Visit the TIRRA Office page on https://thetisisland.net/tirra/tirra-office.html for all
links, including previous minutes and other TIRRA information including
Executive Committee reports.

Thank you, and we hope you can attend this meeting!

TIRRA Executive Board

Thetis Island Residents' & Ratepayers'
Association
P.O. Box 14-1, Thetis Island, BC
tirra@thetisisland.net
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